
 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

December 30 

 

No School 

December 31 

 

No School 

1 

Happy New Year 

No School 

2 
 
No School 
 

3 
 
No School 

6 
 

Classes Resume 

7  Kindergarten 

 

 

 

 

 

Jr. Girls BBall Host 
Red Wing - 3:55pm 

8 

 

 

 

 

 

Jr. Boys BBall Host  

Muskoday -3:55PM 

9 Kindergarten 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Sr. Boys BBall @ 
Shellbrook - 

4:00pm 

10 
 
 

Gr. 4-8 BBall Clinic 
12:30pm-1:15pm 

 
 
 
 

Sr. Boys BBall  
@ KinistinoTournament 

 
 

13 
 

Gr. 9-12 S.A.D.D. 
Presentation 1PM 

 
Grilled Cheese 

$2.00 
 
 
 

Jr. Girls BBall host 
Vickers - 3:55pm 

14  Kindergarten 15 

 

Law 30-Penitentiary 
Tour 

Gr. 2 Skating PM 

SCC Meeting 7:00pm 

 

Jr. Boys Bball @ 
WJB - 3:55pm 

16  Kindergarten 17 Kindergarten 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sr. Boys BBall  
@ Carlton 

20 21 Kindergarten 
 

Before & After  
Hot Dog Lunch 

 
 

Sr. Boys BBall @ 
Carlton 7:15PM 

22 

 

Gr. 2 Skating-PM 

 

Jr. Girls BBall @ 
Shellbrook 

23 Kindergarten 

 

 

24 

 

 

 

 

Sr. Boys BBall @  

St. Mary 

27 

 

Muffin Morning 

 

Grilled Cheese 
$2.00 

28 Kindergarten 

 

 

29 

 

Gr. 2 Skating-pm 

 

 

 

 

Sr. Boys host St. 
Mary - 4:00pm 

30 Kindergarten 

 

Semester 1 Ends 

 

 

 

 

Jr. Boys BBall @ 
Westview - 3:55pm 

31 

 

PLC Day 

No Classes 

 

 

 

 

 

First Aid/CPR Course 

MEATH PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
JANUARY 2025 

PREPARE, ENGAGE, SUCCEED 
Mrs. Jennifer Painchaud, Principal    Telephone Number 306-929-2131 
Mr. Ryan Gareau, Vice Principal     Fax Number 306-929-2401 
Website: mp.srsd119.ca             Edsby: srsd119.edsby.com  
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/meathpark       

https://www.facebook.com/meathpark


Happy New Year, everyone! As we step into 2025, we are embracing optimism as a 
school and are focusing on creating a positive start to the year. This mindset will 
guide our efforts in supporting student success and well-being. With that in mind, 
we’ll be setting goals in various areas to ensure a strong and successful finish to 
the second half of the year! 

January is a busy month at our school! We are excited to host a presentation 
from SADD (Students Against Drunk Driving) as part of our efforts to encourage 
more high school students to get involved in this important initiative.  A speaker 
from Regina will be joining our Grades 9-12 on Monday, January 13th at 1:00 p.m.   

On January 27th, we invite you to join us for a family engagement event in cele-
bration of Family Literacy Day. The theme this year is, Let’s Be Green Together. 
Come and enjoy muffins and books as we share the joy of reading. Please watch 
for more details to come. The end of Semester one is quickly approaching, with 
final classes wrapping up on January 30th.  Report cards will be coming your way 
shortly thereafter on February 7th.  

Thank you to our parents and community members that came out to our SCC AGM.  
Our council currently has enough members to fill all positions; however, we always 
welcome and encourage new members to join us!  If you'd like to get involved, 
please join us for the next meeting on January 15th at 7pm. Your voice and ideas 
matter! 

Let’s make 2025 a fantastic year together! 

Warm regards, 
Jennifer Painchaud 
Principal 




